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The Honorable [Legislator’s Name]
[Legislator’s Office Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

SUBJECT: Support the OSS Amendment to SB 425
Dear [Assemblymember/Senator] [Last Name],
As your constituent and someone who cares deeply about effective and transparent governance, I’m writing to respectfully urge your support for SB 425 with the proposed amendment to establish the Nevada Office of Shared Services (OSS).
While SB 78 has initiated an important discussion on modernizing Nevada’s Boards and Commissions, it falls short in addressing the real issues of operational efficiency, autonomy, and public trust. The proposed amendment to SB 425 offers a more balanced and fiscally responsible approach—one that enhances transparency and reduces costs without compromising the ability of licensing boards to make independent, profession-specific decisions that protect public safety.
The OSS would provide shared administrative services such as accounting, HR, IT support, and licensing system infrastructure—services that most boards currently contract for at a higher cost. This shared model would not only maximize our purchasing power and lower costs for licensees, but it would also increase accountability while preserving the independence each board needs to function without political or special interest interference.
As someone who interacts with our professional licensing systems, I know firsthand how vital it is to ensure they work efficiently and equitably. The OSS proposal is a bipartisan, pro-government efficiency solution that respects professional expertise and safeguards the public interest.
I ask you to support SB 425 with the OSS amendment and help bring a smarter, more transparent approach to Nevada’s regulatory framework. Thank you for your continued leadership and for your service to our community.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
